
   

   

 
 
Due to the Corona virus 
 

MTS has taken the following precautions, due to the Corona virus: 

We have informed all employees and drivers about: 

• the current risk areas for the Corona virus 

• avoiding larger groups of people 

• the importance of being extra careful about the hand hygiene and washing your hands 

carefully and often 

• avoid hand shaking 

• immediately contact the local health care if you have symptoms such as cough, difficulty 

breathing and fever (especially if you have visited any of the risk areas) 

Precautions taken at the MTS branch: 

- warning signs at each entrance to the terminal 

- information on basic hand hygiene on each toilet door, translated to 7 different languages 

- no unnecessary stay of drivers at our terminal allowed 

- drivers must stay in their trucks as far as possible during loading and unloading at MTS 

 

- we are currently restrictive with our business trips 

Otherwise we follow daily development and the recommendations of the authorities  

If you have any questions, please don´t hesitate to contact us. 

Don't forget to visit our brand new website: www.mts-malmo.se 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.mts-malmo.se/

